
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203 

 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

December 10, 2018 
 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re:  TS - 180767 – Commercial Ferry 

Status of Compliance of Company Named in Notice of Intent to Cancel Certificate  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On October 12, 2018, the Commission served a Notice of Intent to Cancel Commercial Ferry 
Certificate and Opportunity to Request a Hearing (Notice) on Argosy L.P. The Notice informed 
Argosy L.P. that the Commission would cancel the company’s authority unless, within 30 days, 
the company (1) came into compliance with applicable law by submitting the delinquent annual 
report and paying the required regulatory fee or (2) requested a hearing to demonstrate why the 
company’s authority should not be canceled. 
 
On November 30, 2018, Argosy L.P. came into compliance with annual report and regulatory fee 
submission requirements. The company also paid a late filing penalty of $1,000 pursuant to 
Revised Code of Washington 81.04.080(2)(a)(iii). 
 
Because Argosy L.P. has come into compliance, the Commission need not cancel the company’s 
certificate. Staff recommends that the Commission close this docket without further action. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Benjamin M. Sharbono 
 
Benjamin M. Sharbono, Annual Reports Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Services 
Encl. 
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